
  

Open Days for Prospective 
Parents/Carers  

2024–25 
 

Friday 20th September 2024 at 
09:30am 

Friday 11th October 2024 at 
09:30am 

Friday 15th November 2024 at 
09:30am 

Friday 6th December 2024 at 
09:30am 

 
We would like to welcome all parents 

and carers of children who will be 
starting Reception Class in September 
2025 to one of our open days. Please 

come and join us for a walk around the 
building and an informal chat with the 

Headteacher. 

Please Call the School Office to book 
your place for our open days. 

0207 639 2562 
 


